
Dear Parents 

 

***Urgent*** 

 

It has come to our notice that Van drivers are overloading the vans and 

putting the safety and well being of children at stake. Instead of 10 

students, almost 15-20 students are traveling at one go. Parents are 

requested to consider it seriously.  

 

We would like to inform you that School is in no way linked with any 

Van Associations. 

 

 School will not be responsible in case any accident or mishap happens 

due to these overloaded Vans.  

 

Hence, we request the Parents to avoid hiring such vans that overload 

beyond the capacity permitted. 

 

Regards  

Principal 


